
2nd Oktoberfest 
Quandragolare della Birra 2016  

Sesto Fiorentino (Italy), October 29th 2016 

Dear rugby friends,  

On behalf  of  Sesto Rugby Old, Florence, I have the pleasure of  inviting you to the 

second edition of  our four-team rugby tournament (Quadrangolare della Birra) which will 

take place on 29th October, 2016. The event is open to teams or associations whose players 

are over 35 years old.    An opportunity to play rugby and to make or renew friendships. 

The tournament will be held at our Sesto Rugby ground in Via della Quercia, 37 in 

Sesto Fiorentino (FI), starting at 14:00 (2 p.m.). This venue will be confirmed along with 

further information which you will receive prior to the event. Please find attached the 

tournament poster. 

Following the games, at the same venue, there will be the traditional after-match event, 

open to one and all. 

Teams and/or associations interested should send us their request to participate by 30th 

September 2016. The quota per team is € 400 and covers match dues and the after-match 

event for 20 (twenty) players. Friends and families accompanying the team pay € 10 a head, 

and children under 8 years old are free. Payment should be made by bank draft (bonifico 

bancario) to the coordinates which will be indicated when your participation is confirmed. 

If  you should wish to prolong your stay to visit Florence or if  you require a room just for 

the night,   

 Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Three cheers for rugby ! ! ! 

Carlo Barbieri
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